
LEICESTERSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

DISTRICT OF HINCKLEY AND BOSWORTH 

VARIOUS ROADS – MARKET BOSWORTH 

PROPOSED 20MPH SPEED LIMIT 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 

Leicestershire County Council is proposing to reduce the speed limit from 30mph to 20mph 

on various roads within Market Bosworth 

The 20mph speed limit is proposed as part of Market Bosworth Parish Council’s 

Redevelopment Project of Market Place. The speed limit will assist in creating a safe 

environment with the further changes that are proposed with a one-way system and on-

street parking changes.  

The 20mph speed limit will be signed using 20mph speed repeater signs and will cover 

multiple roads as outlined on drawing P302802/T1/1 

 

 

 


